
 October 2024 

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 Scott Parents Revision Evening (Preparing for GCSEs) 
 Wednesday 16th October 2024 

 Arrival at 6.00pm - Presentations 6.15pm – 7.00pm in the Scott suite 

 On  Wednesday  16th  October  we  are  holding  an  information  event  for  Year  11  students  and 
 parents/carers.  This  event  will  focus  on  the  information  to  prepare  students  for  their 
 assessments  and  examinations  as  well  as  offering  advice  and  strategies  for  how  you  can  help 
 your son or daughter during this vitally important year. 

 The  evening  will  start  with  a  short  presentation  in  the  Scott  Suite  focusing  on  the  upcoming 
 mocks  followed  by  presentations  from  English,  Maths  and  Science  departments  and  how 
 best to support your son/daughter with their exams. 

 This  is  such  an  important  stage  in  a  young  person’s  life,  with  many  pressures  and  decisions 
 to  be  made  including  deciding  on  their  next  steps.  We  are  sure  you  will  want  to  share  this 
 evening  with  us  and  help  your  son  or  daughter  to  be  successful  in  reaching  their  individual 
 goals. 

 Parking  will  be  available  in  the  Business  Park  car  park,  free  of  charge.  There  will  also  be 
 some  light  refreshments  on  the  evening.  Please  can  you  confirm  your  attendance  by  emailing 
 sgill@sdcc-smhc.net 

 We look forward to seeing you at this event. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Mr Stephen Gill 
 Deputy Headteacher 
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